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Who is next? 

  

IS THE FAIR ELECTIONS ACT FAIR? 

Bill C-23 will have to be passed by the end of June 

to be implemented for the next Federal Elections.  

There are many concerns that it undermines the 

legitimate and democratic electoral process by: 

ELIMINATION OF VOUCHING  

ELIMINATION OF VOTER CARDS AS IDENTIFICATION 

CHANGES TO THE ROLE OF ELECTIONS CANADA  

ENFORCEMENT MOVING OUT OF PARLIAMENT  

Homeless 

             

  

BILL C-23 

PANEL DISCUSSION  

April 23rd, 2014, 7 PM —9 pm 

W-K United Mennonite Church 

15 George Street, Waterloo 
RSVP to maria@waterlooregion.org 

Peggy Nash 
MP Parkdale-High Park  

Prof. Mathieu Doucet  
University of Waterloo  

Sharon Somerville  
FairVote Canada Waterloo Region 
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